Choctaw County School District is seeking sealed bids on “Covered Walkways for Choctaw County High School in Ackerman, MS owned by Choctaw County School District.  Bids are due and will be opened February 9, 2022 at 2:00pm in the Choctaw County School District Board Room.  Bids should be delivered to Choctaw County Department of Education, PO Box 398, 19 E. Main St. Ackerman, MS 39735 by February 9, 2022, at 2:00pm.  All bids should be clearly marked “Covered Walkways for Choctaw County High School”.  Choctaw County School District reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  Project must be completed by May 15, 2022.

Advertise on:  January 19, 2022, January 26, 2022, February 2, 2022.
